September 18, 1961

John B, Hickam, M. D.

Indiana University Medical Center
1100 West Michigan Street
Indianapolis 7, Indiana

Dear Dr. Hickam:

As you may have gathered by this time, it is easier for me
to build your equipment than to cover the correspondence concerning
ite In any event, I think the following would be the best plan. I
will supply the central electronic component here with the necessary
harness to match it to your other units. A block diagram is enclosed
of the arrangement. Also enclosed is a quotation for your Purchasing
Department. It seems more practical for you to purchase the Tandberg
recorder than to attempt to buy it here and have the resulting prob-
lem of shipping.

Again, my apologies for the delay. MHowever, the unit can
be shipped immediately and should allow you to be in operation very
shortly.

Respectfully yours,

William Thornton
WT/jc

Encs.




